Sources:

- 1. "Two thinks we learned from Senate hearings about Build Back Better and the Fed's approach to climate change," The Washington Post, January 12, 2022.
- 2. "President Biden Announces the Build Back Better Framework," White House statement, October 28, 2021.
- 3. "New budget deal marks the biggest climate investment in U.S. history," <u>The Washington Post</u>, October 28, 2021.
- 4. "What's in the \$2.2 Trillion Social Policy and Climate Bill," <u>The New York Times</u>, November 21, 2021.
- 5. "What Biden's \$2-trillion spending bill could mean for climate change," <u>Nature News</u>, December 17, 2021.
- 6. "Barbara Buchner," Climate Policy Initiative (CPI).
- 7. "What We Do," CPI.
- 8. "Introduction to Climate Finance," <u>UNFCCC</u>.
- 9. "Global Landscape of Climate Finance 2021," CPI, 2021.
- 10. "Supporting the Momentum of Paris: A Systems Approach to Accelerating Climate Finance," CPI, March 2018.
- 11. "Levelized Cost Of Energy, Levelized Cost Of Storage, and Levelized Cost Of Hydrogen," <u>Lazard</u>, October 28, 2021.
- 12. "Federal Tax Credits for New All-Electric and Plug-in Hybrid Vehicles," <u>U.S. Department of Energy</u> Office of Energy Efficiency & Renewable Energy.
- 13. "Energy Provisions of the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act of 2009 (ARRA)," <u>Internal Revenue Service Fact Sheet</u>.
- 14. "H.R.1 American Recovery and Reinvestment Act of 2009," Congress.gov.
- 15. "Day 2021 Arrives as U.S. Electric Vehicle Sales Continue to Grow," <u>Bureau of Transportation</u> <u>Statistics</u>, U.S. Department of Transportation, April 21, 2021.
- 16. "U.S. Plug-in Electric Vehicle Sales by Model," <u>Alternative Fuels Data Center</u>, Department of Energy, January 20, 2020.
- 17. Rob Kahn, CPI, Rob.Kahn@cpiglobal.org.
- 18. "Billion-Dollar Weather and Climate Disasters," <u>NOAA National Centers for Environmental Information</u>.
- 19. "Costliest U.S. Tropical Cyclones," NOAA. https://www.ncdc.noaa.gov/billions/dcmi.pdf
- 20. "Assessing the U.S. Climate in 2021," <u>NOAA National Centers for Environmental Information</u>, January 10, 2022.
- 21. "Winter Storm Uri 2021," Texas Comptroller's Fiscal Notes, October 2021.
- 22. "Cost of Texas' 2021 Deep Freeze Justifies Weatherization," <u>Federal Reserve Bank of Dallas</u>, April 15, 2021.
- 23. "Active 2021 Atlantic hurricane season officially ends," NOAA news, November 30, 2021. https://www.noaa.gov/news-release/active-2021-atlantic-hurricane-season-officially-ends
- 24. "Earth from Orbit: Hurricane Sam," NOAA National Environmental Satellite Data and Information Service, September 30, 2021.

 https://www.nesdis.noaa.gov/news/earth-orbit-hurricane-sam-powers-across-the-atlantic
- 25. "Major Hurricane Ida," National Weather Service. https://www.weather.gov/mob/ida
- 26. "Ida Storm Damage Expected to Cost Insurers at Least \$31 Billion," <u>The Wall Street Journal</u>, September 22, 2021.
- 27. "Valentine's Week Winter Outbreak 2021: Snow, Ice & Record Cold," National Weather Service.

- 28. "Cascading risks: Understanding the 2021 winter blackout in Texas," <u>Energy Research & Social Science</u>, July 2021.
- 29. "Report: More then 456.5K Claims Filed in Texas After Winter Storm, <u>Insurance Journal</u>, September 24, 2021.
- 30. "Insurance Losses Resulting from the February 2021 Texas Winter Weather Event," <u>Texas</u>

 <u>Department of Insurance</u>, December 27, 2021.
- 31. "Will my premium go up if I file a claim?" Texas Department of Insurance. https://www.tdi.texas.gov/tips/will-my-premium-go-up-claim.html
- 32. "Home Insurance Rates Are Up Thanks To Natural Disasters; Here's Where They Jumped Most," Forbes, November 6, 2019.

 https://www.forbes.com/sites/alyyale/2019/11/06/home-insurance-rates-are-up-thanks-to-natural-disasters-heres-where-they-jumped-most/
- 33. "Many home insurance premiums are rising faster than inflation," <u>The Washington Post</u>, December 26, 2021, updated January 4, 2022.
- 34. "Does Filing a Home Insurance Claim Raise Your Rates?" Experian, April 12, 2021.
- 35. "Homeowners Premiums Rise Faster Than Inflation; Expect This to Continue," <u>Insurance Information Institute</u>, December 30, 2021.
- 36. "The Texas Electric Grid Failure Was a Warm-Up," Texas Monthly, February 2022.
- 37. "Hurricane Florence: September 14, 2018," National Weather Service.
- 38. "Preliminary estimate for agriculture losses due to Hurricane Florence," <u>North Carolina Office of State Budget and Management</u>.
- 39. "Health Impact of Air Pollution," American Lung Association.
- 40. "Why Wildfire Smoke is a Health Concern," EPA.
- 41. "Wildfire smoke impacts respiratory health more than fine particles from other sources: observational evidence from Southern California," <u>Nature Communications</u>, March 5, 2021.
- 42. "What's Behind California's Surge of Large Fires?" NASA Earth Observatory, September 13, 2021.
- 43. "Gauging Economic Consensus on Climate Change," Institute for Policy Integrity, March 2021.
- 44. "Swiss Re Estimates Hurricane Ida Could Cost Insurers \$30 Billion," <u>Insurance Journal</u>, October 5, 2021.
- 45. "The broken \$100-billion promise of climate finance and how to fix it," <u>Nature</u>, October 20, 2021.
- 46. "Where climate cash is flowing and why it's not enough," Nature, September 17, 2019.
- 47. "Strategies for governments to help close the coastal adaptation funding gap," Ocean & Coastal Management, December 1, 2020.
- 48. "Financing Sustainable Agriculture Under Climate Change," <u>Journal of Integrative Agriculture</u>, April 2014.
- 49. "Scaling Finance for Transformational Climate Projects," World Bank COP26 Climate Brief.